
Every second Friday morning during Term 3 between 8:50am and 9:10am parents/

grandparents/ carers were invited to come into the 3/4 classes to play some 

maths games with their child or grandchild.  

Some of the games we played were: 

~Doubling and halving game                          ~What’s the number? 

~Race to 20                                                        ~Multiplication games  

~Battleships  

When we get started we find a partner to play with, if we don’t have an adult to 

play with. There were a lot of parents who came in during these sessions which 

was great. 

We think the Lift idea is very good for people that don’t get to spend as much time 

with their family, you get to have a good time with friends as well. It’s very 

educational with maths and you can learn more about more stuff that you might 

not already know.   

We are all thankful that carers/parents could come to play a game with their child. 

We hope it continues during Term 4. 

By Brielle 3/4A, Trae 3/4B and Jasmine 3/4C. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


